
 
                
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                                                   
 
 
 
 

To:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager  
 
From:  Paul DiRienzo, Fire Chief 
  
Date:  November 13, 2014  
 
Subject:  Mutual Aid Box Alarm System (MABAS) Contract Addendum 
 
The Fire Department is seeking the Board of Trustees approval to accept an 
Addendum to the MABAS Agreement of Illinois.   
 
The purpose of this Addendum is to be policy compliant with MABAS for eligibility 
of reimbursement of expenses incurred during long term mutual aid operations.  
The Addendum establishes a guideline for recovering and making financially 
whole communities who provide mutual aid for a prolonged period of time; eight 
(8) hours or more to a stricken community in compliance with FEMA Recovery 
Policy (RP9523.6).  
 
Please consider this request for Waiver of the First Reading on this Ordinance to 
be submitted to the Village Board for their consideration at the November 20, 
2014 meeting. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

  

 


